
Yes No 

      Am I a ‘critical’ worker to the COVID-19 response? 

Are both parents/carers ‘critical workers’ 
to the COVID-19 response? 

Are you able to keep your child safe at 
home? i.e: That at least one parent/carer 

is working from home? 

Yes No 

Yes No 

The school will prioritise you for care provision subject to staff availability 

Keep your child at home and 
don’t send them into school. 

As one parent/carer is not a ‘critical                 
worker’, we strongly advise you to keep 
your child at home and don’t send them 

into school. 

Whilst we understand the importance of 
you working from home, we strongly             

recommend that your child stays at home 
to limit the chance of the virus spreading. 


